
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
From the Desk of the Principal: 
 
We have had an excellent start to the year and learning is now well underway. We have a busy term ahead 

and lots of great opportunities for families to join us as part of our wider school community.  

 

 
Family Fun Night 

We will be having our annual Family Fun Night on 

Wednesday 6th March between 5.30pm & 

7.30pm. There will be food, bouncy castles, 

raffles, activities and a chance to meet your child’s 

teacher. All children receive a free sausage, 

(vegetarian and halal options available) and all the 

activities are free. 

 

 

School Picnic - Cornwallis Beach 

 

Our whole school picnic is taking place at Cornwallis Beach on Friday 15th 

March. This is a free trip for all children. On Friday 15th March the whole 

school is going to Cornwallis Beach for a day of fun and adventure.  We 

encourage all of our families to join us - pack a lunch and bring along your 

picnic blanket and join in the fun!  You will need to make your own way by 

car as the buses will be for staff and students.  We are very lucky to have 

Owen’s Transport (our Duffy Books in Schools Sponsor) coming to cook a 

wonderful BBQ lunch for the students and hopefully for the adults as well 

    Fingers crossed for great weather! 

 

Sun Safe Policy 

It is school policy that all students wear a sun hat when playing outside away from 

shaded areas. We prefer it if children wear our school bucket hat or cap. However we 

have made allowances for plain black caps or hats as an acceptable option too (no 

logos, other colours or multicoloured designs). Children who do not bring a sun hat will 

have to play in shaded areas. 

 

Parent/Teacher interviews 

We will be having parent/teacher interviews on Wednesday 13th March. School will 

close at 12.30pm on this day and a notice will be sent home soon outlining details 

around appointment times. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 2 – 28 February 2024 



From the Desk of the Mr Pickett: 
Inter-school cricket On Tuesday 12th March we are taking 8 teams to the Inter-
School Cricket Tournament at Riversdale Reserve in Avondale.  A notice has gone 
home with all those players that have been selected.  The teams are training hard 
during break times, getting ready for the day.  A big thank you to those who have 

already volunteered to help, we still need more        

Archibald Trips 

These continue this week with Rooms 1, 10, 11 & 15’s trip being rescheduled for 

Monday 4th March. These trips are a great way to explore and learn about our local 

area.  The students will be continuing this work back at school throughout the rest of 

the term.  There will be lots of learning opportunities that will be shared on Seesaw as often as possible. 

 

Coming Events:  

Thurs 29 Feb 
Archibald Park Visit 

Rms 2,3,8,9 

Mon 4 March 
Archibald Park Visit 

Rms 1,10,11,15 

Wed 6 March Family Fun Night 

Tue 12 March Interschool Cricket 

Wed 13 March 
School Closes 12.30 

Meet the Teacher  

Fri 15 March Cornwallis Beach Trip 

Wed 20 March Trustee Meeting 6.30pm 

Thu 28 March Cross Country/Values Day 

Fri 29 Mar - Tue 2 Apr Easter Break - school closed 

Fri 12 April 
Last Day Term 1 

Principal’s Assembly 

Mon 29 April Term 2 Starts 

 

Internet Banking - School Bank account for payments - 12 3051 0387085 00.  Please use your 
child’s name and reason for payment as reference 

 
 

 
 


